
 

 

Environmental Policy 
 
As manager and operator of Aeropuerto Internacional Reina Beatrix, Aruba Airport 
Authority N.V. (AAA)’s aspiration for 2030 is to become one of the most sustainable, 
safe, and future proof airports of the Latin America & Caribbean region, providing a 
trusted workplace, modern airport facilities and excellent customer service which 
reflects Aruban hospitality, contributing to a prosperous future for Aruba. 
 
Whilst processing more than 3.2 million passengers and serving over 31 thousand 
aircraft movements per year, we embrace our environmental sustainability 
responsibility to manage and operate our airport responsibly by setting high operational 
standards, meeting relevant legal and regulatory environmental requirements, and 
encouraging best practices.  
 
We commit ourselves to continuously reducing our environmental impacts, lowering 
pollution and waste, protecting the environment and improving our environmental 
efficiency in and around our airport.  
 
We focus our environmental efforts on our carbon footprint, energy, water, waste, and 
biodiversity. We continuously and actively integrate sustainability into relevant policies, 
planning, procurement, processes and agreements, and by allocating resources to 
improving and strengthening our environmental management system. This includes 
analyzing sustainability performance and updating our environmental policy, 
objectives, indicators, targets, and relevant sustainability and environmental 
certifications.   
 
We engage, encourage, and promote sustainable practices and initiatives among our 
employees and the wider airport community, and actively communicate with airport 
users and the public on our efforts.  
 
On behalf of the Interim Management Team 
Aruba Airport Authority N.V. 
 
 
________________________                                __________________________ 
Aisha Anthony      Barbara Brown  
Chief Financial Officer  Chief Revenue Development & 

Communications Officer 
 
 
___________________________     
Jurgen Benschop      
Chief Operating Officer       
 
June 20, 2025 


